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Public meeting for CTH D (Division Street) in the City of New London, 
Waupaca County 
 

The City of New London is announcing a Public Information Meeting to discuss the proposed 

reconstruction/ recondition of CTH D (Division Street) in the City of New London. 

 

The meeting is scheduled for Thursday, February 23rd, from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m. at City Hall 

located at 215 N Shawano Street in New London.   A brief presentation is scheduled to begin at 

5:15. The remainder of the meeting will follow an open house format.  

 

Exhibits and maps will be available for review, and project representatives will be on hand to 

address any questions or concerns.  The public is encouraged to attend the meeting, provide 

input and ask questions concerning the project.  The objective of this meeting is to familiarize 

the public with the purpose and need for the project and to obtain input on the proposed 

improvements. 

 

The project consists of two segments as follows: 
 Beckert Rd to Oak Street – recondition the pavement by milling and overlaying the  
  asphaltic pavement and adding sidewalk on the west side of the street. 
 Oak St to Wolf River Ave - reconstruct the roadway to the same width as the existing  
  street, sidewalk and driveway replacement, with new storm and sanitary sewer.  
 
The improvements will meet current City standards and street parking will not be changed. 
 
If you have any questions or information that may assist in the development of the project we 

encourage you to attend the meeting.  If you would like additional information, please contact 

Jeffrey Bodoh, PE, Director of Public Works at 920-982-8503 or jbodoh@newlondonwi.org. 

-end- 


